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Baptism update: February & March 2023
Thank you for enquiring about having your child/children baptised in one of our churches.
We currently have a waiting list so would ask for your patience as we try to identify a date. The Team Rector and members of the clergy team identify a set of dates through the year to be offered for baptism so we are often not in a position to accommodate requests for very specific dates. 

Since our churches reopened post Covid we have been working through a backlog of postponed baptisms from 2020 & 2021. 
In addition to the backlog St Stephen's church in Astley has been closed due to significant issues with the internal ceiling. Given the uncertainty about how long the situation at St Stephen's will take to resolve, and to reflect that we are a Team of 3 churches together, our clergy team will conduct baptisms at St John's in Mosley Common and St George's in Tyldesley for the foreseeable future. [Should St Stephen's be your preferred church please indicate this on the form as your first choice: if the situation does change in 2023/2024  we may be in a position to renegotiate the venue but this is not guaranteed] 
The allocated dates for 2023 are already limited. It is important to note that If you do not live in one of our Parishes we will require the vicar from the parish you live in to confirm to us that they give permission for your child to be baptised in or Team [this will include areas such as Hindsford, Atherton, Bedford, Leigh, Westleigh, Pennington]
Within our Team there is a limit of 40 adults attending baptisms [this number includes parents and godparents but children under 16yrs of age do not count].  On most occasions there will be 2 baptisms taking place on allocated dates and times to ensure we can accommodate as many requests as possible.

If after taking all of the above into consideration you still wish to proceed with your enquiry, please complete the attached application form and return to Susie [Team Clerk] for processing. If you have any other questions contact Susie on 07873 149627 or by emailing  baptism.atmc@gmail.com but please understand that she only works part time and so may not be in a position to respond immediately.
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And  finally The Church of England makes no charge for baptism but we do ask you to consider making a donation  - the suggested minimum is £20 which will help with the costs of providing baptism candles and certificates as well as the general upkeep of our Team churches.

Martin B Cox
Revd Martin B Cox, Team Rector
